BELLVIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL

6201 Mobile Hwy
Pensacola, Florida 32526
Office: (850) 595-6888 Fax: (850) 941-6073

Mrs. Adrienne Green, Principal Dr. Travis Griffin, Assistant Principal

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is my pleasure to welcome you to Bellview Middle School for the 2024-2025 school year. |
hope you were able to enjoy time with family and friends over the summer vacation. As I begin
this school year as Principal at Bellview MS, I am energized and deeply committed to making a
positive difference in the lives of our children. We will accomplish this by setting high academic
expectations for all children and providing supportive systems to assure they are met. By
focusing on a positive school culture, setting high standards for teacher performance, increased
academic expectations for all students and engaging the community, it is our goal at Bellview
that all students are on track to be college and career ready.

Our incredible staff of educators have been in school throughout the summer to prepare
classrooms for the new school year. We are grateful to our amazing custodial staff as they
worked all summer getting our school in pristine shape. Our secretarial staff are working hard to
ensure a smooth start for staff, students, and families. The following are a few reminders as we
begin the school year:

Immunizations: Florida Statute 1003.22(4) requires students to have a Tdap booster shot prior
to starting 7th grade. If your child has completed the 7th grade immunizations, please send a
copy of the shot record to school as soon as possible. Otherwise, please arrange for your child
to receive the vaccine prior to August 12, 2024.

Transportation: Please make sure your address is up to date in Focus to ensure the correct bus
assignment occurs. Please refer to the district’s transportation website to access the bus locator
tool. https://www.escambiaschools.org/Page/1181

I encourage you to visit our website and become familiar with the student code of conduct
expectations. We welcome your involvement and participation in our great school and look
forward to working with you and your student as we strive toward an academically successful
school year. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to make contact. My
email address is agreen@ecsdfl.us. We are looking forward to having a wonderful school year!

Mrs. Adrienne Green

Principal
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